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USCIS’ California Service Center (CSC) is experiencing a delay in initial data entry for Form 1-751. Petition 
to Remove Conditions on Residence. Since initial data entry has to be completed before a receipt notice 
can be issued, some petitioners and their dependents may experience a delay in receiving a receipt notice 
for a Form 1-751 submitted to the CSC.

If you submitted a Form 1-751 to the CSC in May 2018 and you have not received a receipt notice, do not 
file a duplicate Form 1-751 unless you have received a rejection notice or have been instructed to do so by 
the CSC.

The CSC is workingto complete data entry of these petitions by the end of June 2018, and will issue 
another web alert once initial data entry has returned to normal. Petitioners will receive a receipt notice 
once their data is entered into USCIS systems.

We expect to issue most receipt notices by early July. If your 2-year green card has expired, you may 
schedule an INFO PASS appointment for you and any eligible dependents at your local field office. If 
possible, bring evidence that you sent your Form 1-751 via USPS or courier service, such as FedEx. If you 
have any questions about the process, you may reach out to the USCIS Contact Center.
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